
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Fire                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  December 2, 2019 

Re: Medical Directorship Agreement 

 

 

 

Medical Directorship Agreement between the City of Columbia and The Curators of the 

University of Missouri 

 

 

 

The Columbia Mo Fire Department has the need for a physician to provide medical director 

services. The University will provide at a minimum 1.25 hours per month at $220 per hour 

Medical Director Services. The Medical Director will develop, implement and annually review 

as outlined in 1.2.2 of the agreement.   

Historically, the Medical Director operated without pay.  Due to insurance requirements this is 

no longer possible.  This agreement will resolve the insurance issue.   

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact:   

Long-Term Impact: Minimum $3300 per year. 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Public Safety, Secondary Impact: Operational Excellence, Tertiary Impact: 

Not Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Inter-Governmental Cooperation, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, 

Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

N/A N/A 

 

 

 

Recommend council approve the proposed Medical Directorship Agreement. 
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